
Waiting up
Ok, I’m the father of a teenager. She is out tonight watching
a movie, leaving Dad home alone to blog away the evening.

My youngest as a rather big heart. She took her sister to the
latest teen vampire movie (there has been more than 1 right?)
for her birthday. Not anything I was interested in, so I came
home and ate cheeseburgers….

Now, I am waiting for them to come home. The movie should be
over soon, and I will still be awake when they come in. All
the worries of a father when his children are out late. Deer
running on the country roads, other cars, and a bit of snow
coming down. I hope they like the movie. It looked like a
yawner to me, but then it was marketed toward teenagers/young
adults.

So, my second youngest will be 21 in a few short weeks. My
youngest is a senior in High School. Me, I’m feeling old
tonight.  Visited  my  old  college  this  week.  So  many  new
buildings, so many old ones. They were taking the seats out of
the theater when we were there. Those seats were over 30 years
old!!! I thought they were old when I graduated. I guess they
had a bit of life in them. I imagine that they could have
replaced the seats more than once in the past 30 years, but
how many times would you want to buy that sick green color?

Just thinking about what I want to be when I grow up. I think
my dream job would be a voice for an animated show/movie. That
really sounds like a lot of fun. And I have more than enough
voices, I could almost voice a whole show.

Love running on battery power. I can take this laptop anywhere
in the house. I will be looking for the best reception on my
cell modem card. I should be getting my router next week, so I
want to know where to set it up.

https://www.tangents.org/family/waiting-up/


They’re home!! good night…


